
 
 

20 February 2024 

 

Dear [Insert fellow name], 

 

On behalf of The University of Melbourne and the Pacific Climate Change Centre (PCCC), we are very 
pleased to invite you to participate in the Australian Awards Fellowship ‘Advancing Climate, Health and 
Equity Outcomes through Local Action in the Indo-Pacific’ week-long program in Apia, Samoa, from 18 
March to 22 March 2024. 

Your fellowship will primarily be based at the Pacific Climate Change Centre, supported by the Australian 
Government Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade (DFAT), and includes support for your travel; 
accommodation and living expenses; and specialist training from internationally-recognised experts 
through a curated program of activities, networking and development opportunities. 

If, for any reason, you are no longer able to participate in the Samoa workshop, please notify us 
immediately by emailing yvettek@sprep.org and climate-catchlab@unimelb.edu.au.  

Congratulations again on your Australia Awards Fellowship. We look forward to welcoming you to Samoa in 
March and working with you to progress climate change, health and equity priorities in your region.  

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Ms. Ofa Kaisamy 
 
Manager, Pacific Climate Change centre 
(PCCC)  
Secretariat of the Pacific Regional 
Environment Programme (SPREP) 

Professor Kathryn Bowen 
 
Deputy Director, Melbourne Climate 
Futures 
Professor – Environment, Climate, and 
Global Health, Melbourne School of 
Population and Global Health, University of 
Melbourne 
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